
 

 

 

 

September 28, 2012, 

 

 

Dear customer service, 

We are a local team of 8th and 9th graders who train and compete in 
a nationwide robot competition and make every effort to share our 
excitement for Science and Engineering with others in the 
community. 

Due to budget cuts we have lost most of the support of the High 
School robotics program and are now working hard to be able to 
continue the program. 

A local church is granting us a room for meetings and practice, it is 
unfortunately empty and we have to buy and borrow everything we 
need from machines, hand tools, computers as well as hand soap and 
everyday supplies. 

Any support you could provide us will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Isabelle Marchand 
Outreach & Fundraising Coordinator 
(540)  … 
Isabellemarchand@netzero.com 
 

 

 

 

 
150 cedar bluff drive 

Christiansburg 
Virginia 24073 

 
newriverrobotics@gmail.com 


